
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Week’s Attendance 

  Our overall attendance figure for last week 

was  94.1% and based on the Ofsted grades this would be considered   

INLINE WITH NATIONAL AVERAGE 

Well done to BLUE CLASS for having the BEST  

attendance figure for last week with 98.8%  

WELL DONE BLUE Class! 

Blue Class  97.90% 

Violet Class  97.90% 

Yellow Class  94.50% 

Red Class   94.00% 

Indigo Class  92.00% 

Orange Class  91.90% 

Green Class  90.60% 

Newsletter 
Issue No.3 ACADEMIC YEAR 2019/20 Dated: 8.11.19 

 

 

secretary@heamoor.cornwall.sch.uk 

heamoorschool.co.uk 

We Need Your Help! 
Firstly, I would like to say a huge thank you to the parents who came to 
help for the Halloween disco. It is the most support we have ever had   

leading up to a whole school event, and it makes all the difference.  Our 
next big event is the Christmas fayre which this year will be held on 

Wednesday 11th December from 3:30pm.  If there are any parents interested 
in supporting us then please come along and see Miss Cocks after school this 
Monday 11th November in Orange class. This will be a very informal meeting, 
feel free to bring your children along. (I may even find them a biscuit!)  

 



The 5R’s Weekly Award Winners 

Last Week’s 5R character was: 

Zoe the Zebra 

 

   

 

 

 Orange Class: Alfie 

Yellow Class: Tyler 

Green Class: Louie 

Blue Class: Gracie 

Indigo Class: Molly 

Violet Class: Ruby 

Headteacher’ Awards 

Red Class: William  

Orange Class: Olivia 

Yellow Class: Finleigh  

Green Class: Amalia 

Indigo Class: Neve 

Violet Class: Aoife 



Halloween Disco fun 

What an amazing night we had at our   

Halloween disco last Tuesday.  The children 

looked fantastic and there was a great 

spooky,  but friendly atmosphere.  We look 

forward to running it again next year!  A 

BIG thankyou to Mrs Halliday for her hot 

dogs and yummy biscuits on the night.    

We would also like to thank John and Liz  

Anderson for their kind donation of  

pumpkins for the children to carve.   



 

We had a fantastic Chemistry Week at Heamoor last week! 

We learned about changing states of matter, which materials   
dissolve, float and melt as well as completing a range of enquiries 

including Observation Over Time, Simple and Fair Tests and      
Identifying and Classifying.  The Year 6s became teachers for the 

day by planning a range of activities and delivering a lesson to a 
group of children.  Year 5 and 6 were also treated to a visitor who 
explained some very tricky chemistry all about the structure of 

an atom and the history of the periodic table! 

Well done to everyone for their fantastic efforts! 

Chemistry Science Week! 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Lantern Making in Indigo Class 
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On Wednesday, volunteers from Trengwainton Gardens visited Indigo 
Class and helped them to make lanterns for the Christmas lantern     

parade. The children really enjoyed their morning and the lanterns look 
incredible! 

Tickets for the lantern parade are available on the Trengwainton Gardens 
website. To purchase tickets, use the following link: 

https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/trengwainton-garden/whats-on            
or you can call the box office on: 0344 249 1895. 

Admission is free for National Trust members but you will still need to  
reserve a free ticket to gain entry.  

https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/trengwainton-garden/whats-on


A Huge Donation!   

 

We were extremely grateful this week when we received a huge donation of Halloween costumes from 
Tesco in Penzance. Each year they reduce their stock and we were lucky enough to be given all of these! 
I am sure they will come in very useful next year.  We have been  discussing the possibility of children 

borrowing them next year for a small donation. Thank you Tesco! 

 

  We are collecting! 
 

READ all about it! The Sun is giving away £12 million-worth of books as part of the 
amazing Books For Schools campaign, which launches this weekend. 

The giveaway will see each primary school that signs up receive a FREE box of books 
containing more than 100 titles, worth £600. Each box will also contain bonus picture book 

There’s A Snake In My School, by No1 best-selling author David Walliams.            
We are taking part! Please ask your 

family and friends to collect the tokens.                                     
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.thesun.co.uk/topic/books-for-schools/


 

 

 

 

 

CURRICULUM FOCUS PSHE 



 

 

 

 
 
 

  

 

 
 
 

 

 

FRIDAY 29TH NOVEMBER-NON UNIFORM IN EXCHANGE  
FOR A DONATION OF A TOMBOLA PRIZE 

 
TUESDAY 3RD DECEMBER 

KS2 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 
2PM AND 6PM  

 
THURSDAY 5TH DECEMBER 

EYFS AND KS1 PERFORMANCE 
10:15AM AND 2PM 

 
FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER- 

NON-UNIFORM IN EXCHANGE FOR A JOLLY JAR 
SENIOR CITIZENS CONCERT—10:30AM PLEASE NOTE NEW DATE 

 
WEDNESDAY 11TH DECEMBER - 
CHRISTMAS FAYRE FROM 3:30PM 

 
THURSDAY 12TH DECEMBER - 

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS LUNCH  
(LETTER TO FOLLOW) 

 
FRIDAY 20TH DECEMBER—END OF TERM  

1:30PM FINISH 
 


